
 

Memorandum 
 
Memorandum No:  23-076 
 
Date: May 25, 2023 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  
 
From: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
Re: PREMO Virtual Interactive Workshops 
 

 

As a follow up to the Broward County Transit Premium Mobility Plan (PREMO) 
presentation at the May 16, 2023, City Commission Conference meeting, Broward County 
is conducting additional public outreach per the attached press release. The City’s 
strategic communications team will share this notice via applicable communications 
channels.  City staff encourages city residents to participate in the workshops so that local 
feedback can be incorporated into future implementations. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ben Rogers, Director of Transportation and 
Mobility, at brogers@fortlauderdale.gov   
 
Attachment: 
PREMO Press Release 
 
c:  Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
 Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager 
 D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 

Greg Chavarria (May 25, 2023 13:52 EDT)
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